
To whom this may concern, 
 
I am respectfully submitting a request for a NO vote of SB 971. 
 
 
Living in a State that voices pride in voter access with vote by mail needs to be equally measured by 
allowing individuals an equal opportunity in rural areas or homebound persons that do not have equal 
access as able body persons. Allowing each individual an opportunity without barriers to petition is 
fundamental to democracy. 
 
If our State truly wants to rid voter suppression and equal access, then a NO vote is necessary on SB 971. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandra Cantu 
Sandy, Oregon 
 


